Bruce Centre District Women's Institute



The annual meeting of the Bruce Centre W.I. was held in Mount Hope Church on May 29th. The District executive, shown in this picture are, left to right: front row, Mrs. Maundrell, Mrs. Gordon Crawford, Mrs. Wilmer Ribey (president), Mrs. H. Mc. Dougald, Mrs. O. Gateman. Back row, Mrs. D. Cameron (Board Director), Miss Nora Creybe (Extension Service, Toronto), Mary Lou Black, Mrs. Norman Smith, Mrs. Don McKay.



The districts comprising Bruce Centre were represented by directors from each club as follows. Front row, Mrs. Lorne Richards (Tara), Mrs. A. Curtis (Port Elgin), Mrs. Harold Wolfe (Mount-Hope), Miss Irene McLean (Brucedale), Mrs. Maundrell (Southampton), Mrs. J. McWhinney (Turner's). Back row, Mrs. G. Wark (Arkwright), Mrs. A. Sheriff (Allenford), Mrs. E. Siegrist (Elsinore), Mrs. Spence McLean (Burgoyne), Mrs. Robert Scott (White School), Mrs. Howe (Brucedale), Mrs. Karcher (Saugeen), Photo by Scarrow.